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�/�v�������‰�Ÿ�•�u��we are reborn as children of God, made mem-
bers of His Church, and heirs to the Kingdom of Heaven. With 
this in mind, we welcome these children of God who were 
baptized November 3, 2019: 
 
 

Mario Jose Alvarenga son of Jose & Seidy; 
Eliel Nehemias Dubon son of Jose & Mar itza; 
Jefferson Miguel Sorto Hernandez son of Luis & Katy; 
Mateo Isaac Sorto son of Melvin & Roxana 

Saturday, November 9 
8:00 a.m.      +  Claire Sachse by Kathleen & Brett Sachse 
5:00 p.m.    +  Brian Waldron by The Burke Family 
Sunday, November 10 
7:00 a.m.  -  All Marines by The St. Joseph Parish Marines 
8:30 a.m.  +   Deceased Members of Banadera Family by   
      Pacita Stewart   
10:00 a.m.  +   Paul J. Lowry by Ruth Lowry 
11:30 a.m.  +   Jean Lavezzo by The Nappier Family       
1:00 p.m.  +      Living and Deceased Parishioners of St. Joseph 
      Parish 
3:30 p.m.      -      Spanish Mass     
5:00 p.m.  +   Patricia McConnell by The Sowder Family  
Monday, November 11 - Veteran’s Day 
8:00 a.m.      +    Tom Howard by his Family 
Tuesday, November 12 
6:30 a.m.  -   Mary Cahalane by Pat & Patti Lynch 
8:00 a.m.   +   Garnett & Katie Stewart by Pacita Stewart   
Wednesday, November 13 
6:30 a.m.     +   Patti Pulliam by The Bock Family 
8:00 a.m.     +   Joseph Francis Paraiso by his Family 
Thursday, November 14        
6:30 a.m.     +   Jan Scheetz by Doug Schmude 
8:00 a.m.     +   Betty Schmude by Doug Schmude 
Friday, November 15 
6:30 a.m.      +    Mary Anderson by Pat & Patti Lynch 
8:00 a.m.      +        Rosalia Ferraro by Virginia & Joseph Tagliareni 
Saturday, November 16 
8:00 a.m.      +  Clarence Dauer by Jeffrey Dauer 
5:00 p.m.    +  Ruth Cawley by The Dobranski Family 
Sunday, November 17 
7:00 a.m.  +  Eugene Lindquist by Joe & Genie Conroy 
8:30 a.m.  +   Doris Godish by John & Mary Ann Thomas   
10:00 a.m.  +   Maureen Theresa Smith by Patti &  
      Andy Shipley 
11:30 a.m.  +   Patrick McGuire by The Corsino Family       
1:00 p.m.  +      Mary Shea by Joan Shaw & Marie Valeski 
3:30 p.m.      -      Spanish Mass   
   -   Living and Deceased Parishioners of St. Joseph 
      Parish      
5:00 p.m.  +   Thomas McConnell by The Sowder Family  

MASS INTENTIONS FOR  THE WEEK  
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St. Joseph Parish  
Purgatorial Prayer Society 

 

Informational Meeting 
 with a Coffee & Cake Reception 

 

Thursday    Nov 14, 2019    7 pm    Rm 212 
 

The Purgatorial Prayer Society of our parish wel-
comes you to learn about our mission, to pray for 
our beloved departed, to pray for the souls in pur-
gatory and to better understand the Church Peni-
tent.  

 

Church Militant             Church Penitent          
Church Triumphant  

From Purgatory to Paradise, through prayer. 
Questions: Bob Grillo 703.471.5689 

St. Lucy Project Fall Harvest Food Collection 
 

“Whatsoever you do for the least of my broth-
ers, that you do unto me” 
 

Sunday November 17 is the World Day of the 
Poor. To answer the cry of the poor, the Men’s 
Society and the Knights of Columbus will con-
duct a food drive to support the St. Lucy Pro-
ject. 
 

Blue Bags will be distributed this weekend, 
Nov. 9-10. 
 

The St. Lucy trucks will be in the front of the church next 
weekend, November 16-17. Your  food donations and mone-
tary offerings will help meet the need of food challenged fami-
lies in our Diocese. St. Joseph Catholic Church has a long his-
tory of generous support and we thank you in advance for your 
support. 

 

 

 

 

 

The Youth Ministry Corner 

Attention High School Students! Join us this Sunday, 
 November 10th from 6:00pm-8:00pm in Parish Hall C. 

 Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 

Attention Middle School Students! Join us on Friday, 
 November 15th from 7:00pm-8:15pm in Parish Hall C. We 
will be making sandwiches for the Embry Rucker Shelter.  

See you there!  
 

For more information, contact Jenn Chmiel at: 
jchmiel@sjcherndon.org.  
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We thank our parishioners for their support of the parish in-
creased offertory program during the month of November. We 
express our appreciation for your generosity in support of the 
parish to embrace the spirituality of stewardship in terms of 
time, talent, and treasure. Your  response in shar ing your  
gifts of time, talent, and treasure assists us in living out the 
Gospel in our faith community. A special thank you to the 
members of PAC and the Parish staff for their work and com-
mitment to the parish increased offertory program. 
 
We thank our parishioners for their attention and response to 
the in pew postcard campaign on behalf of the Virginia Catho-
lic Conference. We collected an estimated 437 completed 
postcards. Learn more about the Conference’s work and join 
its email advocacy network at www.vacatholic.org. Join us 
and work together for good! 
 
We thank the members of the Parish Advisory Council and 
ushers for  their  oversight of the October Mass count which 
is requested by the Diocese.  
 
We thank our parishioners who have accessed the FORMED – 
the online Catholic Faith platform for faith formation. We 
invite all of our parishioners to enjoy this online service. To 
access FORMED for St. Joseph Catholic Church: go to 
Formed.org and enter the Parish Code – VD4DT2. 
 
We thank our parishioners for their volunteer spirit and work 
after the Monday 8:00 am Mass each week when they take 
responsibility for cleaning the Church after the weekend Mass-
es. These par ishioners share their  time with us each Mon-
day morning and we are grateful! 
 
We thank the members of the Ladies’ Society for  the dona-
tion of the baptismal palls and candles we use at each of the 
baptisms here at the parish. Know that we are grateful for your 
generosity. 
 
We thank our parishioners and school community who partici-
pated in SJS Annual 5k and 1 Mile Fun Run! A special thanks 
to the PTO and individuals who oversaw the planning in-
volved with the event. Saint Joseph, pray for us! 
 
We thank our parishioners who are participating in the faith 
formation and Bible studies programs. A special thanks to 
the parishioners who oversee the planning and ministry in-
volved with these faith formation programs. 
 
We thank our parishioners who are participating in That Man 
is You and Walking with Purpose. A special thanks to the 
parishioners who oversee the planning and ministry involved 
with these faith formation programs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you know, our parish held a Virginia Catholic Conference 
Sign-up Sunday – Pope Francis has said that “a good Catholic 
meddles in politics.” Arlington Bishop Michael F. Burbidge 
and Richmond Bishop Francis DiLorenzo agree: our Catholic 
faith compels us to take an active role in the political process to 
promote the common good. The Virginia Catholic Conference, 
which represents the bishops on public policy matters, invites 
you to join the bishops in seeking public policy that protects 
and assists life, family, migrants and other vulnerable people, 
education and religious freedom. Learn more about the Confer-
ence’s work and join its email advocacy network at 
www.vacatholic.org. Join us and work together  for  good! 

 
LECTORS NEEDED!  Have you ev-
er thought about being a lector? Want 
to know what’s involved? Or are you 
ready to join us? Either way, mark  
November 12 from 7-8:00 PM on 
your calendar. W e w ill answ er  
your questions and conduct new lector 

training in the church. If you plan to attend or if have any 
questions, call Mark Overberg at (571) 262-9052 or email 
him at m.overberg@aol.com. 

Collections: 
All Saints - November 1, 2019 
                      $   5,811 
 

The weekend of November 3, 2019 
Offertory -   $  19,966 plus Faith Direct $ 16,256 
Second collection - Parish Facility Fund 
                      $    8,860 plus Faith Direct   $  7,500       

    
 

Thank you for your continued support, prayers and kind  
generosity. 
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THANKSGIVING BREAK  
 
There will not be any catechism classes 
held on Thanksgiving Day Weekend, No-
vember (Sat.) 30th and December (Sun.) 
1st. There will be classes held the Mon-

day and Tuesday after Thanksgiving (December 2nd and 3rd).  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Are you looking for a part-time, paid position at St. Joseph 
Catholic School? We have openings for lunch monitors 
during the school lunch period, Monday-Friday. The shift 
is only two hours so you will have plenty of time left in 
your busy day! You can also work as many or as few days 
per week, depending on your availability.   
 
Please note that you must be compliant in the Arlington 
Diocese Child Protection Program, or in the process of 
becoming compliant.  
 
Monday- Friday 
 
11:30 am-1:30 pm  
 
If you would like to inquire about this position, please 
contact: 
Laura Stump, Kitchen & Event Manager 
 

571-512-0551 
lstump@sjcherndon.org 

 

The flowers on the altar  this weekend were donated 
by Jennifer Chmiel and Joshua Reedy in celebration 
of their marriage. Congratulations! 

  
  
  
  
  
  

TUESDAY NIGHTS & FRIDAY MORNINGS 
  

Are you looking to deepen your relationship with God?  Be a better 
husband? Become a more loving father?  Build friendships with other 
like-minded men? And seek to be the best man you can be?  
That Man is You! provides the opportunity to go deeper in your faith.  All 
men are invited to attend, watch the video and engage in discussion.   
  
Join us in room 209 on either Tuesday evenings at 7pm or Friday morn-
ings at 6:30am. 

  
The theme for this week is is “Love is Expansive” and will 
cover the following topics: The Mutual Indwelling of Spouses, 
The Use of Technology, and Technology and Isolation. 
 
Feel free to show up on either Tuesday or Friday; no fees or 
prior registration required.  
 
For more information contact Jack Matney (202-352-
4881; jmatneytmiy@gmail.com) and/or check 
out: www.paradisusdei.org/that-man-is-you/. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Men’s Society is seeking men who would like to 
informally gather to learn and celebrate Latin sacred 
music. 

 
 

If interested, send an email to sjms20170@gmail.com 
before November 15th. 

  

O sanctissima .... ora, ora pro nobis. 
'O most holy one, pray for us, pray for us.' 

Religious Christmas cards, seals, ornaments, and magnets will 
be available for purchase 
after all  Nov. 16-17 by the 
Knights of Columbus to 
raise money for scholarships 
and local charities.  Help 
"Keep Christ in Christmas" 
by sending religious cards - 

an evangelization message from you!  
 
Cards will be available for immediate pickup and orders deliv-
ered at subsequent weekend masses. If you have any ques-
tions, contact Lou Mosurak at 
lmosurak@yahoo.com. 

 
   THANKS TO              
   OUR                 
 SPONSOR 
OF THE WEEK 


